
 

 

 

     

  

  Smoke Alarm  
Replacement 

 

The National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) strongly 
recommends the replacement of home smoke alarms every 10 
years. Smoke alarms become less reliable with time, primarily due 
to aging of their electronic components, making them susceptible 
to nuisance false alarms. 

All homes in SCLH have hardwired smoke alarms because they are 
required by California law.  Neighbors InDeed will install your new 
alarms once you have them on hand*.  All smoke alarms must be 
replaced at the same time. 

*Excludes homes with 12 ft. or higher ceilings. 

Recommended replacement unit: 

First Alert SMI100-AC with Alkaline 9-volt battery 

 

Note:  We do not recommend 10-year batteries for smoke alarms. 

First Alert SMI100-AC alarms are available locally at Lowes or 
online. 

Call the 24-Hour NID Message Center 

916-223-2763 

Calls will be returned 9 – 5, Monday thru Friday 

WWW.neighborsindeed.org 


